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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 12:32 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: FW: 

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: Geri Bryant <c1c2r3c4@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 12:10 PM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject:  
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

CMP Corridor. Please stop contruction on the corridor. The people of Maine have voted to STOP this project. Until the 
courts settle all that is in question the construction needs to stop. Thank you for your consideration. 


